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This week we have been reading a text all about a boy called Joey who is very sad because 
he has lost his red toy car.  We have talked about similarities with Joey’s lost car and our 
book The Something. We have learnt some new vocabulary - glimpse, remarkable, delighted, 
pondered and rocketed.  
 

Activity-  Can you say a sentence using one of the new words?  
 
In Maths we have been learning all about the number 4. We have talked about 1 more and 
1 less than 4 and different ways to make a total of 4. We have been busy making 4 aliens 
out of green sparkly play dough and placing them on a 10 Frame. We have counted how 

many more we would need to make 10.  
 

We have been learning lots outdoor this week. We have made castles, tunnels and balancing 
equipment with the tubes, crates and pipes. We have been practising writing letters in chalk 
on the floor. If you have not already done so, could you please send in wellies and a 

waterproof suit as the children love to learn outdoors in all weathers. 
  
In Phonics we have learnt to read and write the tricky words - and, to and the. We have 
also learnt four new phonemes - k, ck, u and e 
 

Activity-  Can you write the tricky words - and, the and to?  Why not try chalking these 

words, using paint or something exciting like flour or bubbles?  
 

As part of our personal, social and emotional development we have read a story called ‘Fill 
my Bucket’. We have been trying to fill each other’s buckets up with kind words, 
compliments and kind gestures.  
 

We look forward to seeing your homework photos on Tapestry.  
 

Have a lovely weekend.  
 
 

Mrs Bancroft and Mrs Lucan  
 


